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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #13-1060  
 REGULAR MEETING 
 

 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: August 20, 2013 
 
TITLE: Motion to reject single bid for rescue transport vehicles – Invitation to Bid 

(ITB) 532-11234  
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission reject single bid for the purchase of rescue 
transport vehicles from Hall-Mark Fire Apparatus, Inc., and authorize City staff to rebid.   
 
Background 
The Procurement Services Division issued a bid to 285 vendors with one bid received 
on the opening date for rescue transport vehicles.  After review of the single bid, the 
Fire-Rescue Department determined that the pricing offered of $2,256,584 exceeded 
the allotted project funding of $1,680,000.  Staff recommends rejecting this single bid 
and a new solicitation be issued with revised specifications in an attempt to obtain 
competitive bids. 
  
Resource Impact 
There is no fiscal impact to the City. 
 
Attachment 
Exhibit 1 – Bid Tabulation 532-11234 
 

 
Prepared by: AnnDebra Diaz, Procurement Specialist II 
 Carrie Keohane, Administrative Assistant I 
 
Department Director:   Hardeep Anand, P.E., Public Works 


